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Our Ref:  2013/045 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Important Information 
 
I am writing to draw your attention to a number of important events/information: 
 
1. Charities Term 

The students have been involved in a number of Charity events over the term 
which have included Operation Christmas and Children in Need.  I am pleased 
to report that 304 boxes have been passed to Derby Rotary Club, ready to be 
sent to The Zambia. 

 
On Friday 15 November 2013, the students and Staff in a collective effort raised 
£9,034.17 for Children in Need.  I am sure you will agree this was a tremendous 
effort. 

 
2. Year 11 and Year 13 Trial examinations 

Students will be issued with their Trial examination timetables in the week 
commencing 9 December and a copy can be viewed on our website under the 
Parent/Carers Letters section.  Students will be supported with revision sessions 
in the run up to the Christmas break and during the examinations.  Trial 
examinations are an important part of the preparation of students for their final 
examinations in the Summer. 

 
3. Christmas Celebration 19 December 2013 

Our annual Christmas Celebration will take place on 19 December 2013.  The 
Christmas Celebration combines Music, Dance and Drama from the curriculum 
and extension groups to create a festive celebration of Christmas.  Tickets will be 
available via the Box Office from 16 December 2013. 

 
Can I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and that 
you enjoy your time together over the holiday. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E A Coffey 
Principal 

 


